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Re: Docket No. UT-980312
Correction to Request for Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection

Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Covad Communications Company

Dear Ms. Washbumn:

On Friday, May 14, 2004, Qwest Corporation filed with the Commission a request for approval
of a Commercial Line Sharing Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest
and Covad. That filing inadvertently included an Attachment C. Please disregard the
Attachment, as it is not part of the Amendment.

Please contact me with any questions you may have. Thank you.

Sincerely,

dam L. Sherr
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